
President’s Cabinet Meeting Minutes 
April 25, 2022 

 
In attendance: Timothy Crowley, Angela Buck, Michael Williams, Griffin Goins (in for Dottie 
Martin), Sarah Stackhouse, Barry Ingraham, Lindsy LeBlanc, Abby Clark (in for Sue Bernard), 
Matt Grillo. 

Absent: Susan Bernard, Dottie Martin. 

Sarah Stackhouse: Perkins Funding Budget: Professional Development-has to benefit CTE.  
Sarah states Perkins funding pays for (and she sets aside first) work study salaries, tutors, 
Academic Success Center.  She states there has been a lot of funds being spent on equipment but 
not a lot on professional development. Sarah will begin presenting grant applications to the 
President’s Cabinet for review. 

Tempo may have administrative support for the IT department as Courtney has left NM. 

President Crowley: We need to fill the workforce development coordinator position as soon as 
we can.  Mike Thibodeau might be taking on some part time grant work for us. 

Student of the Year event is on Wednesday at 11:30 a.m. 

Barry Ingraham: The EMS Simulation construction is meeting the deadlines.  A sprinkler system 
needs to be discussed, reviewed and installed and there is a code review coming up.  The IT Dept. 
also has an opening for a data management specialist. 

Griffin Goins: Ethos will be coming to campus to do advertising videos.  The “Free College” post 
on the NMCC Facebook page has gotten 200 shares and over 18,000 views.  We have a student 
that is going to national SkillsUSA as he won the state portion.   

Angela Buck: Ann Spinney is hoping to start doing a time of live music in the library.  Dwight/the 
Business Dept. have been approved to continue online courses for another 10 years. 

Matt Grillo: Evening of Excellence is coming up as well.  Graduation planning is coming along 
well.  Matt will also be holding either an in-person or Zoom meeting with students to continue to 
encourage everyone to get registered for the fall.  

Mike Williams: We have a strong reserve but we are not sure what we can do with the funds yet.  
$700,000 received in COVID-19 funding.  

President Crowley: ideas of creating some athletics within the campus, the diversity position we 
are looking to create and hire someone for, and the need to get family apartments completed.  The 
group also discussed the next LPN cohort and if funding has been approved yet or not and if we 
should go ahead and accept students as we have many applications.  President Crowley advises to 
go ahead and begin the cohort and accept the students and that we will find the funding if we need 
to. 

Meeting end at 11:05 a.m. 


